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1. Purpose of Report
1.1That the Health and Adult Social Care Select Committee:

a) Receives an update on the continued developments of the Hampshire and 
Isle of Wight Sustainability and Transformation Partnership (STP).

b) Note and consider the recommendations outlined in the Hampshire and Isle 
of Wight System Reform Proposal.

c) Identify and propose additional or different system reform proposals, as it 
sees fit through the Health and Adult Social Care Select Committee Working 
Group.

2. Contextual information 
2.1 The purpose of this presentation is to provide the Health and Adult Social Care 

Select Committee an opportunity to be briefed on the continued development of 
health and social care working arrangements and the options of how these can 
be further developed. 

2.2 The STP has asked that all constituent organisations consider the proposals 
within the detailed briefing pack provided for this item.

2.3 The proposals have been developed through much of 2018 and are designed to 
support the continued development of inter-organisational working 
arrangements and, in so doing, support the delivery of and financial 
sustainability for all health and social care services across Hampshire and the 
Isle of Wight.

2.4 Contained within the proposals are different tiers of planning and delivery which 
are key to the success of health and social care organisations working together 
to achieve both large-scale strategic and operationally successful service 
delivery. 

2.5 Central to the proposals are small, locality based arrangements for delivery of 
integrated care. These locality ‘clusters’ are predicated on populations of 
between 30 – 50,000, although across the 35 clusters within the Hampshire and 



Isle of Wight area this population based care does vary above and below this 
figure.  In Hampshire there are 23 such clusters.

2.6 Similarly, these delivery units come together around acute hospital footprints, 
within Local Care Partnerships, in order to ensure more hospital based, 
specialist care are both equitable and accessible to people.

2.7 Local care systems, predicated on the jurisdictions of Health and Wellbeing 
Boards enable consistency across the whole of our population.  In Hampshire 
three Local Care Partnerships span our geography; South West Hampshire, Mid 
and North Hampshire and Portsmouth and South East Hampshire.   
 

3. Conclusions.
3.1 Much work has taken place in developing these system reform proposals.

3.2 The work of the Health and Adult Social Care Select Committee Working Group 
is vital in further advising the shape of these proposals.

3.3 It is proposed that the overall direction of travel is supported, pending comments 
the Health and Adult Social Care Select Committee Working Group may wish to 
make.

3.4 Cabinet will be asked to consider these proposals early in 2019.


